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THE ROYAL BOROUGH OF WINDSOR & MAIDENHEAD COUNCIL
7.5 Tonne Weight Limit — Chobham Road, Sunningdale

The Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead is considering a local safety scheme to be
implemented in Chobham Road, Sunningdale. The intention is to restrict the weight of vehicles that
can cross the railway bridge between Onslow Road and Richmond Wood.

The weight limit on the railway bridge is to be lowered from its current 18 tonnes to 7.5 tonnes. This
is due to the characteristics and visibility factors of the railway bridge.

The attached plan gives an indication of the proposals. A plan showing the proposals in greater
detail is available on the website below, or to view at the Sunningdale Parish Council office and the
Town Hall in Maidenhead.

Statement of Reasons

The Local Authority is aware that a number of heavy goods vehicles have been having difficulty
passing each other over the rail bridge. The purpose of the proposal is to reduce the amount of
heavy goods vehicle traffic using the streets in the local area as a through route and to manage
heavy goods vehicle use of the road network by keeping them on more appropriate roads wherever
possible. The plan detailing the extents of the proposed scheme to deal with these issues is printed
on the reverse of this letter. This will improve road safety in the area.

Please note that a copy of associated documents may also be inspected by visiting the Royal
Borough website at http://www.rbwm.gov.uk/web/highways_consultations.htm

Q1. Do you agree with proposals to introduce the 7.5 tonnes weight limit as shown on the attached plan?

Q2. In order to monitor the response to this questionnaire, please indicate where you live/home postcode.

Q3. Do you wish to make further comments with regards to this scheme?

If you have any observations to make regarding the proposal, please respond by completing the form
at the above web address, or write to the Traffic Engineering Unit, Operations, Town Hall, St Ives
Road, Maidenhead, SI6 1RF. Please quote reference: PN 2113.

All responses to be received by Monday 17"January 2016.




